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Sarmili Saha 
Assistant Counsel-Regulatory 

333 Earle Ovington Boulevard 
Uniondale, New York 11553 
PHONE: 516-286-0236 
Sarmili.saha@pseg.com 

May 1, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Empire State Plaza, Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: In the Matter of PSEG Long Island’s Annual Executive Compensation Statement 
Matter No. 22-00832 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

Pursuant to Section 1020-f(ii) of the Public Authorities Law and Section 111-a(3) of the 
Public Service Law, PSEG Long Island hereby submits for electronic filing with the Department 
of Public Service its Annual Executive Compensation Statement for the 2023 calendar year. 

If there are any questions regarding this submission, please contact me.  Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sarmili Saha 

Enclosure 

cc: Andrea Elder-Howell, Esq. (via e-mail w/ enclosure) 
Kara Krueger, Esq. (via e-mail w/ enclosure) 
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